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The six SBC seminary presidents have concluded their 

PRESIDENTS' 
WORKSHOP 

annual workshop (November 30 -
December S). A large portion of 
the time was given to negotiating 
the fonnula for the allocation/ 

distribution of Cooperative Program funds to the seminaries 
over the next three years. Dr. Orin Cornett, consultant 
for the SBC Executive Committee, met with the presidents 
in order to provide various computations. Cooperative 
off-campus programs (SEED) were discussed with still more 
conversation•.• scheduled with the academic officers in January. 
SEED has received a grant ($216,000) from the Arthur Vining 
Davis Foundations for a three-year pilot program of delivering 
theological education by non-traditional methods throughout 
·the country. 

************************ 

Southeastern Seminary was represented in twenty state 
conventions this fall. 

STATE CONVENTIONS Jerry Niswonger reports that 
ALUMNI MEETINGS all alumni chapters met and 

reported on a variety of 
activities including enthusiastic response to the "Coleman 
Challenge." 

************************ 

The visits by the president to each trustee made possible 

TRUSTEE 
VISITS 

by a grant from the Lilly Endowment 
are well underway. In fact, all but 
two out of state trustees have been 
visited. These two will be visited 

before the end of January. 

************************ 

The classroom projects in Appleby Hall and Binkley Chapel 
ar.e underway and on schedule. The 

CLASSROOM Appleby project will be completed 
PROJECTS (except perhaps the furnishings) by 

the start of the spring semester; The 
Binkley project is scheduled for completion before the beginning 
of summer school 1982. 

************************ 
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